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Pray for: 

� International Memorial Weekend Conference in Dallas, 
Texas,  May 27-30. 

� Africa: Perfecting training for elders and responsible 
brothers in West Africa; visitation in May by some brothers 
of churches and contacts in Uganda, Burundi, Zimbabwe 
and Zambia. 

� Central Europe: The shepherding of contacts from Sopron, 
Hungary; blending of saints and churches in Slovakia, 
Hungary and the Czech Republic; perfecting of saints from 
Slovakia and the Czech Republic in the London 
conference May 23-28. 

� Wales: that seeking ones would tune in to the Life-Study 
Radio Program daily; baptism for a new Welsh believer; 
that core students in Cardiff would attend the university 
training in the summer for the preparation of the Fresh Fair 
in the fall. 

� College and university students in Montreal: That our 
students would grow in life and truth during the summer; 
that many would attend the college training; approval for a 
campus club at McGill for 2011-2012; approval for a BfC 
table at Concordia for the first week of classes in 
September; that we would make new university contacts 
(especially native Montrealers) who would become 
remaining fruit. 

� Pray for various local needs, including saints in Montreal, 
contacts, and those in need of care and shepherding. 

Weekly Readings 

� New Testament Recovery Version with footnotes:  
Week 80, Heb 6:4 – 9:4 

� HWMR: Being a Proper Person in Life to Care for the 
Church in God's Administration, Vol 1, Week 6 

� Truth Equipping Series – Ministry Literature Sets Reading 
Schedule: The Knowledge of Life,  Chapter 8 

Announcements 

� The registration deadline for this year’s Eastern Canada 
Children's camp is today, The cost is $100 if registered by 
the deadline. This camp will emphasize three themes that 
are crucial to a young person’s going on with the Lord: to 
love the Bible, to take care of their conscience, and to 
have companions who desire to pursue the Lord. 
Information and registration forms are available from the 
Children serving saints in Group 2 & 3. 

� Reminder to all saints signed up to go to the live training, 
please remember to pay your training donation of $150 to 
Monica.  Saints wanting to help cover the cost of the video 
training, please put a donation in the offering box 
designated Video Training.  Cost is $75 per registered 
saint. 

� There will be a service meeting for those who have a 
burden to serve at the children camp after the Lord's day 
meeting on May 29 at 1:30pm 

� Brother Simpson Chen is visiting us from June 2 to June 
6. On June 2 he will meet with serving brothers in the 
meeting hall and on June 3 there will be a Chinese 
speaking gospel meeting with a love feast in the meeting 
hall at 6:00 PM. On Saturday he will have 3 seesions with 
the parents and serving ones beginning at 2:00 PM. 
Please register with brother Chew Mun Leong.. 

� We are pleased to inform the saints of the upcoming 
Grade 6 Conference to be held on the weekend of June 
17th-19th 2011 at the Church in Markham meeting hall. 
Please register to YP serving ones by May 29th 2011 
along with the donation of $25 per child. 

College and University Student Update 

As the college year for 2010-2011 ended in April, here are 
some the highlights and further prayer items for consideration.  

The BFC distribution in January that was targeted towards 
college students at the McGill, Concordia, and UQÀM metro 
stations, as well as a table at Concordia, resulted in 263 bibles 
distributed, 54 to students. Of this number, the team has 
regularly met with six students for appointments throughout the 
week. All the appointments have been very encouraging, as 
there has been much fellowship and enjoyment over the text 
and the footnotes of the NT Recovery Version. Furthermore, 
some of the students are being transitioned into the homes for 
more fellowship and enjoyment of Christ.  

In order to continue to bring more seeking students into 
the church life, the students and the team have begun prayer 
to begin a campus club at McGill University for the fall 
semester. This would allow the students access to rooms for 
Bible studies, as well as occasion multiple opportunities to 
preach the gospel to their fellow classmates through tract and 
Bible distributions. Please pray for the drafting of the club's 
constitution and that we would find favour in the eyes of the 
club administrators to start the club in September.   

For the summer schedule, many students will still be in 
Montreal during the summer, and this is an excellent time for 
them to be invited by the saints for dinner and sweet fellowship 



CHURCH IN MONTREAL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  May 22, 2011 
 

 

� www.churchinmontreal.org  � news@churchinmontreal.org  � 3201 rue Hochelaga, H1W 1G7 (  Préfontaine)  � (514) 362-9794 
☺To subscribe to the e-mail version of the newsletter, send an e-mail to churchinmontrealnewsletter+subscribe@googlegroups.com    page 2 

in all the homes (many speak both English & Chinese, and 
French as well). In addition, many students have expressed 
interest in attending the Midwest summer college training in 
July. This is a week-long training specifically for college 
students to train them in their character, study of the truth, and 
enjoyment of the Lord.  

Lord’s Day Lunch Serving and Clean-up Schedule 

May 
22 

� Conference Cleaning: French, Spanish, and 
university 

29 � Serving: NDG 

� Cleaning: English 
June 
5 

� Serving: French/Spanish 
� Cleaning: Chinese (East, Central)  

12 � Serving: East Chinese 

� Cleaning: Chinese (North, South, West)  

Whole meeting hall cleaning  
 
Upcoming Events 

� May 27-30, 2011, Dallas, TX: International Memorial 
Day Conf. 

� June 3-4: Fellowship with bother Simpson Chen 

� June 17th-19th 2011, Church in Markham, ON: Grade 6 
Conference 

� July 4-9, 2011, Anaheim, CA: Live Summer Training 
� July 5 – 23, 2011: Summer video training 
� July 18-24, 2011, Fairborn, Ohio at Wright State 

University: Midwest Summer College Training  
� July 26 – 30, Meeting Hall, Montreal: Eastern Canada 

Children Camp 

� Aug 1-13, 2011: BFC gospel trip to Quebec and the 
Maritimes 

� Aug 7 - 12, Redeemer College in Ancaster, Ontario: 
Summer School of Truth for grade 7-12 

This Week’s Activities 

MAY 
22 
LORD’S DAY 

� 9:30am to 11am: Lord’s table meetings 

� 11am – 12:30pm: Victoria/Patriotes 
weekend conference Meeting 3 

� 12:30pm to 1:30pm, Meeting hall: Love 
feast 

23 
Monday 

 

24 
Tuesday 

� 7:30pm: District prayer meetings at 
various homes 

25 
Wednesday 

� 6:30pm, Sisters House:  College 
meeting 

26 
Thursday 

 

27 
Friday 

� Various home meetings (Chinese/ 
English / French ) 

28 
Saturday  

� 7pm – 9:30pm, Meeting hall: Young 
People Meeting 

Attendance Statistics 

 

 


